The Emergency Department at the Dayton VA will be Closed
June 23th from 0001-1800 hrs.
for Construction
  
· The Dayton VA Emergency Center will go on  “lock down” on the night of the June 22th..
· [bookmark: _Hlk70926014] This includes all emergencies including  72-hour (Pink Slip) mental health holds.

· All telephone referral lines, including the veteran crisis line. Will stop referring patients at 9 pm on the 22th.

· ED Closure signs  will be placed at entrances to the VA campus.
· Extra signs  will be placed outside of the hospital.

· The ED parking lot and ED access will be closed and blocked off during this time.
· There will be a crane in the area.

· 911 will be used for the patients who require emergency care.

· EMS arriving on June 23th  for patient pick up will  be directed to the clinic entrance  located on the left side of the front of the hospital.
· VA Staff will provide direction to EMS crews into the clinic areas for clinic patients.





